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Questions 
 

 
 



 
 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Chater 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Taylor 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Following the recent submissions by residents of Willenhall Wood to the Planning 
Inquiry into development proposals at Coventry Airport, and the subsequent 
printing of residents comments in the Willenhall Focus Community Newspaper. 
 
Could he tell the Council why residents of Willenhall Wood were not consulted 
prior to the City Council formulating its response to the original planning 
application? 
 

 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Chater 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Blundell 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Following the recent submissions by residents of Willenhall Wood to the Planning 
Inquiry into development proposals at Coventry Airport, and the subsequent 
printing of residents comments in the Willenhall Focus Community Newspaper. 
 
Could he tell the Council what avenues are being explored to seek a contribution 
from the Coventry Airport Operators towards the construction of the Willenhall 
Community School? 
 

 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Chater 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Foster 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Following the recent submissions by residents of Willenhall Wood to the Planning 
Inquiry into development proposals at Coventry Airport, and the subsequent 
printing of residents comments in the Willenhall Focus Community Newspaper. 
 
Could he tell the Council what is proposed to monitor the quality of air in 
Willenhall Wood following the increase of aircrafts passing over this area? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Mutton 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Foster 

 

 

 

 

TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Following the recent positive publicity regarding the Clean Up Campaign in 
Coventry, could the Cabinet Member inform me whether this applies to residential 
area as well as the City Centre? 
 
In particular, the area in Lawford Close/Cottesbrook Close where residents have 
been complaining by letter and telephone for the last eight weeks without 
response? 
 

 
 
 

5. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Batten 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Kelsey 

 

 

 

 

TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
How many employees have left the Authority since the decision to 
impose/implement Single Status? What impact is it having on delivery of service 
and adding to the workload of those still in post? 
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